Thank you for GPC donation to AS&R

November 16, 2015 at 12:10 PM
Harry Chomsky
DonationsChair@grizz.org, Sherie at Home

asrcoregroup@googlegroups.com

Dear Grizzly Peak Cyclists,

On behalf of Albany Strollers & Rollers, | would like to thank you for your generous donation of $1,500. We are
very grateful for the strong financial support you have provided to us each year.

Last year's GPC donation helped us obtain four new bike-shaped bike racks at Albany locations, as well as a new
AirKit bike repair stand on Solano Ave. Our next bike rack order is being planned right now, and this remains one
of our most popular programs. Your donations always help with maintaining and upgrading our equipment for
public events, including bike valet parking -- this year we bought a new canopy.

Our newest project is selling reflective leg bands for bike safety. They are co-sponsored by the local business
Rendez-Vous Cafe, and labeled with AS&R's and Rendez-Vous's logos, the "Check for Bikes" emblem, and the
message "Signal to Drivers - Be Bright, Be Seen!". We recently obtained our first batch and they are selling well.
We sell them at a slight loss to make them affordable. GPC's donation is helping us with both the startup costs
and ongoing costs of this project.

We hope that your members will enjoy the results of our efforts as they visit or pass through Albany.
Sincerely,

Harry Chomsky
Treasurer, Albany Strollers & Rollers



